

News and Events





Thank you to everyone for providing a delicious supper once again for St Peter’s annual meeting. Thank you also to Ruth for the display and presentation on the work required on the church tower and also on the various options for improving the church centre.  Ruth and Norma were re-elected church wardens and John has agreed to continue as treasurer.  PCC members were also re-elected without any changes





St Peter’s has been invited to give a presentation to Tollerton Parish Council’s annual parish meeting on May 9 about the stone repairs required on the tower and around some of the windows.  It will give councillors an opportunity to see the full extent of the work, as shown to the parochial church council’s AGM last month, and also provide information on the costs of carrying it out.  





There is a Safeguarding training session at St Peter’s Church Centre on Tuesday, May 22nd from 6.30pm – 9.30pm. It covers those working with young people e.g. Sunday school, youth club, Messy Church leaders; adults e.g. home visits, lunch clubs, drop-ins, and those involved in governance e.g. PCC members or people in positions of trust e.g. welcome and servers.  The Church of England expects everyone involved in these roles to attend this course. Please check with Ruth to see if you have been booked in.





Copies of a new St Peter’s Welcome leaflet will be available at the back of the church this month for church visitors.  The leaflet has been produced for the Tollerton Welcome Pack given to new village residents.  





More Diary Dates: 


June 7         Village Fayre - Refreshment marquee with 


                                            Methodist Church


July 21-22   Art and Photography and Open Churches   


                    Weekend. All offers of help and refreshments    


                                    gratefully received once again.


























Regular Church Activities








ACTIVITY





�



DAY & TIME�



CONTACT PERSON


�
�



Prayer Cells�
Mondays 14 Priory Ave


10am–11am


Fridays  64 Burnside  Grove  9.30am–10.30am�
Marian Sawicka


937 5321


Hilary Chubb


937 3464


�
�



Lunch Bunch�
Thursdays (term time)


12 noon-1.30pm


In Church Centre


�



Clare Franklin


937 3790�
�
Home Bible


Study Group�
Wednesdays 7.45pm


for 8pm start 


�
Geoff Chubb


937 3464


�
�



Messy Church�
May 18th at Methodist Church 4.30pm – 6pm


�
Yvonne Swann


937 2430�
�
Stitch, Knit and Natter�
Tuesdays 2pm-4pm in the Church Centre. 


�
Pat Scrimshaw


937 2378�
�



Games Evening�
St Peter’s Church Centre May 25th  7pm-9pm�
Ruth Hartley 


937 6968


Chris Carmody       


937 6329�
�



ROTAS�
�
�
�
�
�
Cleaning ready for �
Refreshments�
�
�
May 6     Pat & Jenny�
�
May 20    Margaret & Marian�
May 20   Hilary & Geoff�
�
�
May 27   Margaret & Sue�
�
June  3   Norma�
June3     Pat & Jenny�
�
�
�
�




































